
Prom Dress Guide

Please keep in mind that this guide is illustrative, not exhaustive.
Length & Shape: Ladies are expected to wear tea-length (mid-calf) or full-length gowns. If your gown has a
slit in the hemline, it must not go higher than just above the knee. Dresses should not be tight or form-fitting
from top-to-bottom, such as mermaid, trumpet, and some sheath styles. The GHNO Family Handbook rules
regarding hair, jewelry, and any other issues not covered in this description still apply. 

Unacceptable:

Acceptable:

https://northernoaks.greatheartsamerica.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/3/2024/10/Upper-School-Family-Handbook-24-25-Update-10.15.24.pdf


Unacceptable:

Details:  Thin-strap, spaghetti-strap, and strapless gowns are permitted; however, gowns should not be
‘revealing’ or low-cut in the front. In the back, the gown must come up to the bottom of shoulder blades. Bare
midriffs, bare backs (below the bottom of the shoulder blades), and any other “holes” in the gown are not
permitted. Sheer or “see-through” fabric over any part of the body required to be covered (midriff, lower back,
etc.) is not permitted. 

*Please note that the pictures are not exhaustive. Any lady may have her attire approved in advance by
emailing two images of themselves with the attire on from both the front and the back to Mrs. Rerick. This is
an optional step. 

Acceptable:


